
Orange Township Public Schools
Orange Early Childhood Center

Mrs. Jacquelyn Dr. Blanton, Principal

Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

PLC Meeting Discussion Norms
•       Assume good intentions
•       Be prompt
•       Monitor your airtime!  Be succinct, concrete, and explicit when speaking.
•       Refrain from using cell phones or computers for checking email or sending text messages except during breaks.  If there is a need

to do anything on your phone, please step out of the room.
•       Keep any confidential information shared during the meeting confidential.
•       Listen to understand, and ask questions if you do not understand.

School Improvement Panel Meeting – Early Childhood
February 10, 2021 1:00 pm

Meeting ID
meet.google.com/nfa-afto-gkb

Phone Numbers
(US)+1 720-464-5872

PIN: 337 255 209#

Agenda/Minutes
1. Walk Through Trends
● Keeping the students focused.
● More student engagement.
● Intentional planning with read alouds
● Using Blooms questioning techniques
● Students talking more is a goal.
● Students being interactive with white board and zoom has the feature so students can interact with

the screen.
2. Focus of Walkthroughs for March
● Questioning Techniques—Higher Order using the stems of Bloom’s Taxonomy; Staff reflecting

on the types of questions being asked.
3. Observation Schedule Update

○ All second-round observations for non-tenured teachers and first round observations for
tenured staff are completed.  Para observations are currently underway for Machuca and
Dr. Blanton has only left.  Dr. Blanton is  in the middle of the second round of
observations for the support staff and will be done with them by the end of February. The
second round of observations for tenured staff will begin for Machuca the last week of
February and the first week of March for Dr. Blanton. In April all summative evaluations
will be the focus for completion with non-tenured staff first then tenured.
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4. PD opportunities
○ Dr. Blanton provided PD on questions and differentiation of instruction during CPT.
○ Dr. Cummins suggested allowing staff to visit other staff during their virtual lessons. Use

the Relief teacher.  Use of “Think Partners” concept
○

5. Feedback: Staff survey indicated that hands on resources are very helpful along with photos

Please Sign in Below – Name and Title
Dr. Jacquelyn  Blanton
Karen Machuca Karen Machuca

Dr. Cayce Cummins Dr. Cayce Cummins
Denise Davis Denise Davis
Paola Gavilanez Paola Gavilanez
Wilvana Mesidor-Vincent
Maria Adame Maria Adame

Amy Burns Amy Burns

Submitted by Karen Machuca, Principal 2-22-21

397 Park Avenue • Orange, NJ 07050 • Phone: 973-677-4000 ext. 1901• Fax: 973-395-8958 • www.orange.k12.nj.us


